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Memo
To: File

From: Robert Meyers

Date: 4/24/03

Re: Inquiry Bill Reilly

I met with Bill Reilly on April 21, 2003 and he informed me that he sits on the South Florida Workforce
Board of Miami-Dade and Monroe counties. He stated that the Board was considering amending its
Conflict of Interest policy and asked for my input. I advised him that his board was not bound by the
Miami-Dade County Conflict of Interest and Code of Ethics Ordinance and the board had the right to
amend its policies, provided it did not conflict with state law.
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